
Here are a range of activities that Year 1 and 2 can be exploring during our first topic this year. Please feel free to send over any 

images or videos on Class Dojo or to Miss East’s email address. Please continue to read at home with your child. 

Writing 
• Write sentences describing an image 

of (or real life!) poppies 

• Write a diary entry (we have learnt 

about these!) about what it might 

have been like in the war 

• Label an image of a soldier showing 

his uniform and weapon 

Creative 
• Create an image of a poppy using 

collage, pastels, pencils, paint 

• Create a 3D poppy 

• Create a tank using junk materials 

Speaking and listening 
• Ask a family member (or friend) about 

their experiences of the war 

• Think of questions you might want to 

ask someone who fought in a war. 

Record yourself asking these 

questions. 

Active 
• Visit a museum dedicated to the 

transport used in the wars, or a 

memorial such as The Imperial War 

Museum or the National Memorial 

Arboretum 

• Visit key places involved in the wars 

such as Coventry Cathedral 

• Go for a walk in your local area and 

write down all of the things you are 

grateful for 
 

Why do we wear poppies? 

Year 1 and 2 Homework Projects 

Community 
• Talk with older members of the 

family/community about their lives 
when they were younger 

• Create a remembrance display in 

your window or garden 

• Play a board game with an older 

member of the community 

Maths 
• Practise counting to 30 and 40 (Year 

1) 

• Practise counting to 100 (Year 2) 

• Practise names of 2D and 3D shapes 

(Year 1 and 2) 

Science 
• Go for a walk and find a variety of 

different leaf colours. Why are they 

changing colours? 

• Go for a walk and look for wildlife in 
your local area- where do they live? 

What do they eat? 

History and Geography 
• Look into who used to live in your 

house during the war 

• How was Naseby affected during the 

war? 

• How was life different during the war? 

 


